
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

May 23, 2025  
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Morris C. Beldon Apartments Site and Building Improvements 
Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Housing Authority 
of the City of San Antonio, Texas, located at 818 S. Flores Street, San Antonio, Texas 78204. 
The funding would be used for the rehabilitation of the Beldon apartments and will ensure the 
Housing Authority of the City of San Antonio continues to serve families in a safe, inclusive and 
desirable environment.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because investing in updated, energy-efficient 
units and appliances, along with enhancing site safety at Morris C. Beldon. It will not only 
reduce operational costs over the long term but also contribute to environmental sustainability by 
lowering energy consumption. Investing in high quality, affordable housing for San Antonio 
families contributes to the well being of the whole community.  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes 
authorized in 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2) and 5305(a)(4). 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Congressman Greg Casar  
Texas Congressional District 35 

 

 


